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Dear Parent,

We are in the process of setting up after-school maths classes for the first year students with an interest in mathematics, and would be delighted for your daughter/son to be involved. 
   These classes will be held from      starting time   to     ending time     on    Day of week            ,  starting           Date                       , and will run for the school year.

The aim of the classes will be to encourage young students to improve their mathematical abilities, promoting greater conceptual understanding, problem solving skills, and adaptive reasoning. This will be achieved through both the content, which is chosen to be engaging and stimulating, and the methods, involving games, group-work, discovery learning, hands-on experimentation etc.
We feel that this will be of particular benefit to the students, given the new content in the Project Maths syllabus.

The classes will be run in conjunction with the Irish Mathematical Trust, and we will be using materials developed by the Maths Circles Ireland team in UCC in collaboration with school teachers and tested in schools throughout the Cork area. Information on the different topics covered are available online at

http://www.mathscircles.ie/#!/handbook
We would highly recommend that your daughter/son takes part in these weekly classes, as we feel that it would be of great benefit to her/him. 
Regards,
______________

______________

Principal                                             Teacher
